
GPMS A-Team Girls Remain Undefeated 
By Brooke Stoll 
 
 The Golden Plains Middle School traveled to McDonald to take on the Cheylin 
Cougars on January 4 for the first game back from Christmas break. The A-team girls 
won 40-8 to keep their undefeated streak alive.   
 The A-team girls started strong leading 10-1 after the first quarter. The Bulldogs 
added 6 more in the second quarter, while holding the Cougars to 5.  They went into 
halftime ahead leading 16-6.   
 In the third quarter, the Lady Bulldogs didn’t let up and got 14 points and held the 
Cougars to 0.  With substitutions in the fourth quarter, the girls maintained the other’s 
energy and put in 10 more points. They ended the game winning 40-8.   
 “It was a really good game and I had lots of fun!” said Breanna Rath. “I think it 
was the best game of the season and we all played very good!”  Kassie Miller led the 
team with 20 points, followed by Breanna Rath 11, Amie Cheney 2, Jordyn Fleckenstein 
2, Carli Nieman 2, Lauren Patmon 2, and Morgan Wark 1.  The Bulldogs will take a week 
off and play Western Plains/Healy on January 18.   
 
	


